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THE LOCAL AUTHORITIES (EXECUTIVE ARRANGEMENTS) 

(MEETINGS AND ACCESS TO INFORMATION) (ENGLAND) 

REGULATIONS 2012 

 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO CONDUCT BUSINESS IN PRIVATE 

 
The Council is required to publish a notice advising whether any representations have 
been received against an earlier notice advising that an item is to be considered in 
private. 
 
Further to the Forward Plan notice published on 11 May 2018, notice is hereby given 
in accordance with Regulation 5(4) of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) 
(Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 regarding the 
representations received in respect of holding the below meeting in private and sets 
out the decision making body’s response to those representations: 
 

MEETING: Cabinet 
 

DATE: 11 June 2018 
 
The details of the proposed decision is as follows: 
 

TITLE: New Generation Highways contract 

 
The reason that these items are likely to be considered in private is that it will involve 
the disclosure of exempt information under the following category of Schedule 12A of 
the Local Government Act 1972, as amended: 
Paragraph 3: Information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding the information) 
 
The following representation(s) has/have been received as to why consideration of this 

item should be open to the public: no representations have been received. 
 

The response to the above representations is that: no response required. 


